
 

 

Memo 

TO : All Contractors and Trade Partners 

SUBJECT:  Construction Parking - Gravel Lot / Temperature Screening  

DATE: July 14, 2020 

As of Monday, July 20, 2020 Construction Parking will resume at the Gravel Lot and buses will 
be provided to transport workers to their jobsites. Parking will no longer be allowed on the 
jobsites, parking lots, parking decks or streets on campus. (Please be aware that tickets may be 
issued for parking in the wrong locations).   

Buses will run from 6:00 am until 8:30 am and 3:30 pm to 6:00 pm. 

Following the health and safety aspects of the current plan, face coverings and physical 
distancing will be required on the buses and in any setting where social distancing is difficult to 
maintain. Temperatures will be taken prior to boarding the buses. 

 Buses will be sanitized twice daily. 
 Social Distancing will be maintained on the buses.  Only 12 people per bus. 
 Wash stations and bathroom facilities will be on site. 
 Face coverings will be mandatory to ride the bus. 
 Temperature screens will be mandatory to board the bus. 
 Hand Sanitizer will be located on the buses. 

Maps are provided on the following page showing the parking and temp. screening locations. 



 
W H E R E  L E G E N D S  A R E  M A D E  

 
Facilities Admin. Building | 1205 14th Street | Box 870186 | Tuscaloosa, AL 35487 | 205-348-5950 

 


